
Subject: [Fwd: Meeting on Tax Exemption]
Date: Sat, 27 Apr 2002 18:03:50 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Meeting on Tax Exemption
Date: Thu, 18 Apr 2002 17:42:12 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
"FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Ms. Hilsen:
 
I have just been made aware that there was a meeting of Council last Tuesday concerning the tax exemption status for certain District
properties.  Last year this was a subject of public concern considering the poor state of District finances.  Yet I can find no reference
whatsoever to this recent meeting.  
 
Why was it not posted?
 
Was it open or closed to the public?
 
If closed was the proper declaration made?
 
I would appreciate receiving the minutes of this meeting.
 
Thanking you in anticipation,
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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